
 Emerald Class Newsletter 

3.2.2017 – Term 3 

 

What have we been learning? 

This week the children have written descriptive pieces to help find the Cheshire Cat as he has disappeared! 

We also experimented with instruments writing our own music using long and short sounds in partners.  

 

 

Our number day was really fun, using each other’s numbers to play games and we were very lucky this 

week to have a Hula Hooping session on Friday, learning the skills to do different tricks using different body 

parts.  

    

 

Next Week 

Writing a short story based on a scene from Alice in Wonderland.  

Internet safety week 

Mental Health week  

 

Dates for you Diary  

Tuesday 7th February 3.00pm – parents invited to see learning journals  


